
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
At Henley Bank High School, we strive to provide every opportunity of support 
to our children to ensure that they have the best possible chance of success. 
 
Our Year 11 GCSE students need your help and as such we are recruiting 
Examination Champions to guide them to GCSE glory and support them to 
unleash their dreams.  
 
If you, or someone you know, has the time during the months of March, June 
and to contribute to unleashing life chances of students whilst receiving a 
competitive wage, please come along to our information evening on Thursday 
13th February at 6pm – 6.30pm to hear more about this exciting opportunity. 
 
Email Faye Cutler, at fcutler@henleybankhighschool.co.uk or call reception 
on 01452 863372 to reserve a seat. 
 
You could be the difference. 
 
Warmest regards, 
 
Year 11. 

Our Students Need  
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